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Subject: Written Questions 
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A period of not more than fifteen minutes shall be allowed at each ordinary meeting 
for questions submitted by a member of the public. 
 
The question will be answered without discussion. The person who asked the 
question may ask one relevant supplementary question, which shall be put and 
answered without discussion. The person to whom a question, or supplementary 
question, has been put may decline to answer it.   
 
The following written questions have been received from members of the public: 
 

(1) Valley Gardens 3 – Derek Wright  
 
What is the state of progress on Valley Gardens Phase three? 
 

(2) Clean Air Zone- Adrian Hill 
 
We need a Clean Air Zone to clean up our toxic air.  At the full council meeting 
on 19th of October the Chair said that we have a functioning zone and that 
buses and taxis will be charged if they drive through the small zone right now.  
I understand the zone is a voluntary zone (i.e. it doesn't charge nor does it 
ban), that it doesn't include taxis and that the voluntary part doesn't begin until 
2024.  Can you confirm the nature of the zone and tell me how many drivers 
have been charged so far? 
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